
From: Gill Walt 

Sent: 06 June 2023 15:55 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: applica�on reference number 2022/3853/P. 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Planning Commi(ee members, 

I am wri�ng to object to the proposal to erect a Ferris wheel in Camden Market. There are already 

huge crowds coming to the Market, especially over weekends, and this sort of a(rac�on (Ferris 

wheel) not only will a(ract many more but could overwhelm what used to be a deligh5ul cra6 and 

food market.  The market is a rela�vely small space, and this will put extra pressure on the crowds. I 

gather the police are against it, and I join other neighbours in expressing my opposi�on to the 

proposal. 

I hope you will take into account what local people feel. 

Gill Walt, 


